
 
 

                              
 

 
 

BBPSRH/Parent/2022-23/36                                                      17 MAY 2022 
 
 
Dear parents 
 
This is with reference to the circular dated 26th April '22 (Circular no 2022-23/20). As 
the school is a centre for CBSE exam on 18th May '22, the school will remain closed for 
classes VI - XII on this day. However, Online classes will be held for classes VI - VIII for 
which the time table will be shared with the students shortly. The students of classes IX, 
X & XII who have an exam on 18/5/22 will report to the school for the exam and return 
after the exam. (Exam Time - 7.45am -8.45 am). Please make arrangements to pick 
and drop your ward accordingly. Classes will remain suspended for classes IX, X & XII. 
 
 
Regards 
 
 
 

 
 
      BBPS ROHINI 


